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From: Paula Woodward 
Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 4:34 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a long-term resident of Hobart (over 50 years,) I wish to add my voice to the concerns put forward in the submission 
made by Our Place - Hobart. I have written other submissions regarding the State Government's ill-conceived plan to 
"plonk" ( the only appropriate word) a stadium at Macquarie Point. I have no problem with Tasmania having an AFL 
team. I have no problem with a stadium per se. I do have a problem with the Macquarie Point location. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I ask the Planning Commission to not disregard the issues put forward by Our Place - Hobart. I know that the Premier 
would like to ignore the concerns of those who are not in favour of the stadium at Macquarie Point. It is so easy to call 
us NIMBYs, and make fun of us. The Premier needs to acknowledge that we are not necessarily a minority. The Planning 
Commission must not be unduly influenced by the wishes of the Premier, who after all, is presiding over a minority 
government at this time. It is the duty of the planning Commission to consider facts and give due attention to all 
possible concerns put forward by members of the public. Hobart is, after all, Our Place. 

Yours faithfully, 

Paula Woodward 
 




